HAYDEN LAKE IRRIGATION DISTRICT

2160 W. Dakota Ave.

Hayden, Idaho 83835-5122
PH (208) 772-2612         FAX (208) 772-5348  

www.haydenirrigation.com
August 17th, 2024
Valued Hayden Lake Irrigation District Customer:

Re: Lead and Copper Sampling
The Hayden Lake Irrigation District is seeking 40 out of 80 willing participants to participate in our mandated Lead and Copper sampling process required by the Environmental Protection Agency. If you choose to participate and fulfil the sampling process you will receive a $20.00 credit to your Hayden Lake Irrigation account. All qualifying 80 recipients will be granted the $20.00 credit for the 1st year of volunteering.
This program is required to determine the contribution of faucet fixtures and household pipes and/or solder to the lead and copper levels in our tap water. 
The proper sample collection process is manageable and straightforward. 
A. The water sample must be obtained after a minimum of a 6-hour period of stagnant water use within the interior pipes. 

B. A kitchen or bathtub faucet is ideal for sampling sight.  
C. The accommodating times to meet the requirements of the Environmental Protection Agency would be either the first draw in the morning or in the evening after returning home from work.
If this is something that you, as a customer of the district, are interested in to help keep the quality of our water at top level, please call the district office during regular business and we will provide additional information. 
The District wants to thank you for your time and commitment to maintaining the quality of our water systems. 

Sincerely,

Branden Rose

District Administrator

